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    VALUE OF THE MONTH: Forgiveness مغفرة 

SUBJECT: Non-Instructional Day for KG 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from The Central School Dubai! 

 

We would like to inform you that Thursday, 27th, will be a non-instructional day for 

Kindergarten students due to the KG Concert and KG Graduation Ceremony. Students from 

both shifts will not have regular classes and need not report to school in the morning. 

Kindly note the following: 

 School buses will pick up the students in the afternoon for the event (exact timing will be 

given by the school bus conductors) 

 Own transport students have to report to school in the afternoon at 3:00 P.M.  

 At the end of the program, parents are requested to receive their ward from the 

greenrooms. 

We appreciate your cooperation and look forward to celebrating this special occasion with you. 

 

 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Muhammad Ali 

Principal 

 


